
Priory News 17th October 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Hope you’ve all had a good weekend.  

It was a busy week in school last week—with lots of excitement 

and achievements to note.  

We launched ‘Aspirational Me’ - with the children receiving their 

booklets and choosing their first pledges. It has been brilliant to 

see the children’s enthusiasm for this.  

Well done to all our Year 6 children who completed their         

Bikeability training last week, with 54 children taking part in this.  

We enjoyed AG6’s wonderful assembly on the theme of Motivation 

—well done everyone!  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Parents Evenings 18th—19th October 

KBS6 Class Assembly *NEW DATE* 20th October 

Half-Term 24th—28th October 

Training Day—School Closed 31st October 

Half-term Starts 1st November 

Individual Children’s Photographs 10th November 

Carole Hayes 

After 43 years of service, we said goodbye to Carole 

Hayes, our School Crossing Patrol, last week. I know that 

many    families will miss Carole from the crossing point at 

Longsands Road. Carole joined us for assembly on         

Friday—where we were able to say a huge thank-you and 

present her with cards, flowers and gifts.  

Thank-you to everyone who contributed to the gift      

presented on behalf of parents. Carole was extremely 

moved by everyone’s kindness. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do take extra care when crossing Longsands Road. 

Cambridgeshire County Council are searching for a new 

School Crossing Patrol currently—if you know of anyone 

who might be interested, please make them aware of this. 

We understand they are also happy to consider job shares 

too—someone undertaking the morning, and then some-

one undertaking the afternoon could be a possibility. 

Parents Evenings 

Parents Evenings will be taking place this week. If you      

haven’t already booked an appointment, please do so.  

Don’t forget, Tuesday 18th October is face-to-face—this will 

be held in the school hall. Please come through the front 

entrance to the school.  

Wednesday 19th October will be online.  

If you have any trouble booking an appointment, please   

contact the school office who will be happy to help. We look 

forward to meeting with you all. 

Online Safety 

We have a strong curriculum in school for teaching children 

about online safety. However, we are keenly aware that children 

are increasingly spending a lot of time online.  

We know that many parents often wish to find out more about 

how to keep their children safe online and find out more about 

the controls they can put in place. 

Once a month, we will bring you a new guide about a different 

aspect of Online Safety—and include extra information on our 

website.  

The first one of the guides relates to the use of Whatsapp. 

Please find it attached to the newsletter. 


